
 

Latest Insights into

LGBTIQ+ Mental Health,

Suicide and Self-Harm

WHEN Tuesday, March 26th 2024

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

ARCSHS Research Fellow, Natalie Amos, along with colleagues, will
share early insights into their latest findings in mental health,
suicide and self-harm amongst LGBTIQ+ communities. The
webinar will focus on findings from their latest research, including
new analyses from surveys of LGBTQA+ populations in Australia.
These analyses examine a wide range of themes, including mental
health and suicidality, and the prevalence and impact of health-
enabling factors within communities.

Scan for more information
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